	UNIVERSITY OF ESSEX



	ETHICS COMMITTEE



	25 OCTOBER 2007

	(2.00 pm – 3.45 pm)


	MINUTES



	Chair
	Professor Massara, Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Research and Enterprise)

	Present
	Professor Busfield, Ms Cox, Mr Donaldson, Dr, Martin, Dr Michalowski, Dr Pevalin, Professor Pretty, Mr Stock

	Apologies
	Ms Evans, Professor Pudney, Professor Russo, Ms Stevens

	Secretary
	Ms Manning-Press, Research Governance and Planning Manager


	WELCOME
	

	
	

	Noted
	The Chair welcomed new members.
	21/07

	
	
	

	STARRING OF AGENDA ITEMS
	

	
	
	

	Noted
	No items were starred for discussion other than those already starred on the agenda sheet.
	22/07

	
	
	

	
	The unstarred items of the agenda were then deemed to have been received or noted and approved by Ethics Committee as appropriate.
	23/07

	
	
	

	MINUTES
	

	
	
	

	Approved
	The Minutes of the meeting held on 8 March 2007 were signed as a correct record.
	24/07

	
	

	REPORT OF THE WORKING PARTY FOR THE UNIVERSITY ETHICS COMMITTEE
	

	
	
	

	Received
	The Report of the Working Party for the University Ethics Committee was received and the Chair thanked Professor Pretty for the work that had been done.
	25/07

	
	

	Resolved
	that the proposed two-tier process should involve Faculty Ethics Committees (FEC) rather than Departmental Ethics Committees.
	26/07

	
	
	

	Resolved
	that the Chair of Ethics Committee and Professor Pretty would re-draft the procedures taking account of the proposed FECs and other comments.  The procedures would then be circulated for Ethics Committee approval before being put into operation.
	27/07

	
	

	DATES OF NEXT MEETINGS
	

	
	

	Noted
	Thursday 31 January 2008 and Thursday 8 May 2008 at 2.00 pm in the Council Room (Room 6.02).
	28/07

	
	
	


Sarah Manning-Press
Research Governance and Planning Manager
28 January 2008
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